
The SAME Mission
“To provide education and support to the engineering components of the military and uniformed 
services, and other federal, state and local government agencies responsible for the nation’s 
infrastructure, and to advance the partnership between government and the architecture, 
engineering and construction industry in the interest of national security.”

Rich in HERITAGE
Founded in 1920 to preserve and expand upon connections formed in war 
and promote the advancement of engineering and its related professions, 
SAME continues to meet the growing needs of its membership

WHAT’S COMING UP…

Our next Robins AFB SAME meeting will be Wednesday, 16 April, at 1200 at China Buffet 
restaurant located at 608 Russell Parkway in Warner Robins. Mr. Lee Evans and Mr. 
Doug Nation from Georgia Tech Research Institute will be briefing us on the work they 
do.  We look forward to seeing you all at our meeting on Wednesday!

Please pass along thanks to the following who have volunteered to serve our Robins 
AFB Post in leadership positions:

Cheryl Deloughery- Post President
Mike Coats – Post Vice President, Treasurer, Director for Finance and Director for 
Education & Mentoring
Carrie Holderfield – Post Secretary
Brandon Parson - Director, Emergency Preparedness
Joe Ballard – Director, Programs
Eric Anania – Director, Special Events and Small Business POC
CMSgt Rebecca Coulombe – Senior Enlisted Advisor

WHAT’S NEW…

WELCOME TO OUR NEW MEMBERS…
• Clint Daugherty, Alpha-Omega Training and Compliance, Inc.
• Courtney Slade, Tepa Companies
• Jason Johnson, Carrol Daniel Construction Company
• Naya Newsome, Basha Services LLC

SAVE THE DATE: 22 May 2025 Southern Landings Golf Course 



SAME Vision
“To be a premier global engineering organization leading the 
professional and personal growth of all members in support of 
military readiness and development of solutions to national 
security challenges.”

PLAN AHEAD…

Board Member Spotlight
Mr. Justin Knight began in his role of the Membership Director for the Robins AFB Post in January 2021; 
however, he has been a member of the Post since 2005.  After graduating from Georgia Tech in 2003 
with a degree in Civil and Environmental Engineering, he was hired by an environmental consulting 
company in Warner Robins that was performing a large remediation project on Base.  He worked on 
that large job for about the first four years of his consulting career; living in Centerville for a year and 
then commuting from Atlanta every week.  In May 2009, Justin started his career at Geosyntec 
Consultants out of Kennesaw, GA where he works today.  At Geosyntec, Justin has continued to 
manage and execute environmental contracts at Robins AFB.  The Base has been an integral part of 
his 21-year consulting career, and he is glad to call Warner Robins his second home.  As Membership 
Director for the Robins AFB Post, Justin routinely updates our Post roster to ensure Post 
communications reach our members.  In his role on Geosyntec’s Air Force and Army business 
development teams, Justin regularly attends other local, regional, and national SAME events such as 
industry days, JETC, and the annual small business conference.  At these events and outside of his 
“day job”, Justin is representing the Robins AFB Post and continually recruiting new members and 
corporate sponsors to join the Robins AFB Post.  Justin urges our members to take advantage of all 
that a SAME membership offers for both professional and personal growth, including continuing 
education, networking, and leadership opportunities.

WHAT’S NEW…

Our 28th annual SAME golf tournament 
will be held 22 May this year.  This 
tournament is our primary fund-raising 
event for scholarships we fund each year 
as well as helping offset costs for our 
Post members to participate in SAME 
events locally and Nationally.  We 
appreciate our past donors, participants, 
and organizers and request participation 
in any way possible! POC Eric Anania.

Congratulations to our 27th 
Annual SAME Golf 

tournament winners and 
thank you to all for your 

support!

Eric Anania, PMP
Executive Vice President Southeast Region
The Tepa Companies
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